Dayton Pilots' Club Member Insurance Update Form 2023

Dear DPC Member,

As part of our annual club insurance review, each member is required to file this completed form with the Membership Officer.



Completed forms must be received by March 31, 2023 in order to maintain DPC aircraft scheduling and flying privileges.

1.	Have you, within the past 12 months, had an aircraft accident, incident, or unreported claim? (Note : This question applies to any aircraft, not just DPC aircraft.)			
		Yes	No	
		If Yes, please provide details:		
2.	rev		ast 12 months, had your pilot or driver's license surrendered, suspended, or sted for or charged with operating an aircraft or motor vehicle under the lcohol?	
		Yes	No	
		If Yes, please prov	ide details:	
C:	no o tu	uro.		
	gnatu			
Pri	nt yo	our name:		
Date:				
DPC Member Number:				

Please send to treasurer@daytonpilotsclub.org or mail to:

Gary Wheeler 46 Hickory Pointe Dr. Germantown, Ohio 45327